
Village Shop News Update

Shop Telephone – 01295 760066

Shop opening hours:  Monday 8 am – 1 pm          Tuesday to Friday  8 am – 6 pm
                              Saturday 8.30 am – 3 pm    Sunday 9 am – 12 noon

Post Office opening hours: Tuesday to Friday 9 am - 1 pm

May was yet another excellent month with yearly sales to date up 13% on 2015.  But Digby has
a long face as, for the first time this year, wine sales are down on the same month last year –
so come on you Sulgrave wine connoisseurs  – start pulling some corks to celebrate the arrival
of the warm weather.  We currently have a great selection of wines on the shelves so why not
try some of the lines that you haven’t tasted before.  Our bargain Ca Foscari Prosecco remains
very popular and is the perfect tipple to accompany lunch in the garden.

There are some new lines this month including more flavours of Cawston Press drinks and
some new savoury biscuits, meringues and brandy snaps. We now have lots of different ice
creams in stock including Magnum Mint and Magnum Almond along with the traditional Classic
and White varieties. There are also various new flavours of Cornettos including peanut and
orange. 

Summer fruits are back in plentiful supply and include those delicious doughnut peaches. Fresh
fruit and vegetables are delivered twice a week so if you want any special items or large orders
you only have to ask Jeanette and she will order them for you. 

With many people going on holiday, Summer is a particularly difficult time for filling shop shifts
and the handful of regulars who devote so much of their time to the shop have been working
overtime.  New recruits to the volunteer force would be especially welcome at the moment so
please  check  your  diaries  to  see  if  you  can  spare  a  little  time  to  support  our  wonderful
enterprise.

By the time you read this we shall have had our Annual General Meeting and hope to have
recruited some new members on to the Management Committee. If you would like to become a
member of the Sulgrave Village Shop Association Ltd, you can buy a share for just £5 and this
will give you the right to vote on all shop matters at the AGM and have a say on how the shop is
run.  You can pick up an application form from the shop or contact Alison who can provide you
with one. 

Once again, thank you to all those who make our shop such a success.

Alison and Digby


